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Hello. My name is now Judith Holman and I live in Molalla, Oregon. I have voted here 

since 2016 and have found voting by mail an efficient and safe way to vote. As a 

senior citizen I appreciate being able to vote without the lines and crowds,  often 

including children that, that can make waiting in line not only tiring but unsafe. Please 

don't go backwards. Let's move forward and make voting more assessing and safe 

for democracy to function properly.  


